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UPDOWNTOWNERS OF 
SYRACUSE, Inc.  

advances and promotes  
activities, events, and programs  

to involve its members and  
the general public in enriching  
the social, cultural, educational, 
commercial and residential life  

of the Syracuse Community. 
 

BOARD: 
OFFICERS: 
President 
Bill Cooper                 (h)315-676-2496 
     (c)315-243-2500 

wacooper@twcny.rr.com 
 

Vice President 
Don Goulet          315-478-3482 

dongoulet@twcny.rr.com 
    

Secretary 
Ann Goehner          315-458-1926 

anngoehner@twcny.rr.com 
 

Treasurer 
Ann Goehner          315-458-1926 

anngoehner@twcny.rr.com 
 

DIRECTORS: 
Special Events 
Diane Knowlton                       315-426-2880 

Knowltod@sunyocc.edu 
 

Programs 
 

Membership 
 

Public Relations 
 

 

CONTACT PERSONS: 
Sunshine 
Diane Knowlton                       315-426-2880 

Knowltod@sunyocc.edu 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Ann Goehner                        315-458-1926 

anngoehner@twcny.rr.com  
 

 
 
 

General Membership Meeting 
September 3, 2019 

 

A.  Call to Order & Welcome 
B.  Reports 
     1.    President  
      2.      Secretary – minutes of August meeting  

   3.    Treasurer 
   4.    Introduce new members and/or guests  
   5.    Programs 
   6.    Vice President 

       7.    Public Relations 
   8.    Membership 
       a. Sunshine 
          b. Outings 
   9.    Special Events  
       a. Upcoming Events 

   C.   Unfinished Business 
  D.  New Business  
  E.  Membership Announcements  
  F.  50/50 drawings  
  G.  Adjournment 

      

Volunteer Opportunities 
Parade of Homes  

September 14th - 29th  
Wildflower off henry Clay Blvd. in Clay  

Empire State Marathon  
Sunday, October 13th  

Start & finish at NBT Bank Stadium  
 

Please let Diane Knowlton know of future volunteer 

opportunities of which you become aware.  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Dave Osborn 
September 11th 

mailto:anngoehner@twcny.rr.com


Minutes: General Membership Meeting of August 6, 2019 
      

     The meeting was called to order at 6:07pm by President Bill Cooper.  
     No corrections were noted to the July meeting minutes; a motion was made by Don Goulet, seconded 
by Dave Osborn, and the minutes were approved by the membership.  There were no guests or new 
members in attendance.   
     In Programs, PIP at the PressRoom Pub has been discontinued.  Tom Hornstein told Bill he had spent 
$4,000 on bands and advertising. We had agreed to $1 per person in attendance and he said he didn’t think 
there were more than 50 on any evening.  We decided to pass on getting any payment, giving him a break, 
and hoping to retain goodwill.  Laurie Reed from the Downtown Committee said the Arts & Crafts BBQ went 
well with Peppino’s as their caterer, but it cost them much more.  They wanted to confirm that the UDT will 
produce it next year, which will be the festival’s 50th anniversary year.  She thought attendance for the show 
as a whole was down this year; Bill was told Harborfest (on same weekend) was down about 15% as well. 
     Under Public Relations, note was made that the UDT’s 40th Anniversary is coming in 2020.  Len 
suggested billboard advertising; one of the smaller ones can cost $300-$400 per month.  Other comments: 
seek government proclamations, revive Funds Distribution, modify UDT logo to reflect anniversary, look for 
records from 25th anniversary for ideas & budget.  Bill called artist Mike Canavan during meeting about 
getting the file of the logo he used for the PIP mock-up poster to us to send to the Redhouse. 
     In Membership, the Meet Out/Eat dates for August were as noted in the newsletter, on the 13th, 23rd, 26th 
and 27th. There is Bingo at Liverpool Elks on the 7th, an outing to the Zoo on Saturday the 10th, and a Walk 
& Talk on Monday the 19th, plus the Onondaga Ski Club Happy Hour on the 16th at The Reef.  There was 
no new Sunshine to report.   
     Break (6:40pm – 7:12pm) 
     Special Events Director Diane Knowlton noted the following volunteer opportunities: Parade of Homes 
from Sept. 14 - 29 in Clay and Empire State Marathon on Sunday, October 13th beginning & ending at NBT 
Bank Stadium. 
     The Vice President, Don Goulet had nothing to report.  
     Treasurer Ann Goehner reported balances as of June 30th as Checking: $15,970.71 and Investment: 
$249,843.16. 
     There was no Unfinished Business, New Business, or Membership Announcements.  There was no 
50/50 drawing.   
     Motion to adjourn was made at 7:21pm by Don Goulet and seconded by Yvonne Russell.  
 

 

 



 

 

 

Meet Out / Eat Out 
 

Camillus Elks for Fish Dinner 
Friday, September 6th    at 6pm 

6117 Newport Road, Camillus 

 

Bleu Monkey Café  
Wednesday, September 11th  at 5:30pm 

163 Marshall Street, Syracuse  

We will have dinner there and  

then go see the biggest crane in America  

doing work on the SU Carrier Dome.   

Don’t miss this once in a lifetime chance. 

 

Twin Trees Restaurant  
Friday, September 13th    at Noon 

 1100 Avery Avenue, Syracuse 

 

Mello Velo Café  
Saturday, September 14th   at 9:30am 

790 Canal Street, Syracuse 

 

Camillus Elks for Burger & Brew 
Thursday, September 19th  at 6pm 

6117 Newport Road, Camillus 

 

Brooklyn Pickle  
Tuesday, September 24th   at 6pm 

7175 Buckley Road, Liverpool 

 

Jammers Sports Bar & 

Restaurant 
Monday, September 30th   at 6pm 

3535 Walters Road, Syracuse  

(formerly Quaker Steak and Lube) 
 

Call Diane at 426-2880 for reservations 

 

Syracuse Suds Re-Opens After 

Renovations 
Syracuse Suds is back open after a seven-week renovation. 

The bar and restaurant added additional beer taps, made 

several tweaks to its menu - including the introduction of 

a Cauliflower Pizza and Charcuterie Board appetizers - and 

created a new game room, complete with a pool table and 

darts. 

Fun Fact: Syracuse Suds is the city's oldest modern craft 

brewer. It first opened in The Amos Building in Clinton 

Square in 1993, and moved to its current post in the Neal 

& Hyde Building in 1999. 

 

 

Executive Clothing Service 

Renovations Complete at 111 East Willow 

Street in former home of Pen & Trophy Center 

Executive Clothing Service offers high quality, yet 

affordable custom-made clothing and tailor 

services. The storefront is now open in its new location 

at 111 East Willow Street, on the northeast border of 

Downtown Syracuse.  
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Brewster Inn Boat Ride 
Thursday, September 5th  

6 Ledyard Avenue, Cazenovia 
from 5:30 – 6:30 on Cazenovia Lake 

Cost: $20 
Complimentary cheese board  

& brief history of the lake provided 
 

Call 315-655-9232 for reservations 
No outside food or drink to be brought on the 
boat except that is purchased at Brewster Inn.  

Space is limited to 10  
and it is open to the general public,  

SO HURRY and make reservations!!! 

 

Walk & Talk  
Monday, September 16th  

Meet at 5:30 and  
walk for an hour 

Salt Museum Circle  
Onondaga Lake Park     

Call Diane at 315-426-2880  
so she can look for you 

Try a Walk on the Wild Side: 

On Wednesday, September 18th, meet at 5:30 at 

Bad Axe Throwing, Township 5, Camillus (look at 

the movie theatre and then look toward your right 

back and you will see the store).  We will see what 

this newest “sport” is all about and have a happy 

half hour there and then go to The Wildcat, across 

the street, 3680 Milton Avenue for dinner.   

Call Diane at 315-426-2880 and you may be  

a winner of throwing the axe for an hour. 

 

 



Eden Opens in Hanover Square 
City's first kitchen entirely fueled by wood-fire 
     Eden, located at 118 E. Genesee Street in the Flagship 

Securities Building Hanover Square, boasts the city's first kitchen 

to be entirely fueled by wood-fire. With four cooking stations - 

including two adjustable grills, a wood-fired oven, and metal 

firebox - the kitchen is in elite company. It's one of the only ones 

of its kind in the country! 

     The menu will change weekly, featuring local, sustainable 

ingredients. The restaurant seats 40 people and features tables 

and benches cut from ash trees. The building is the first steel-

frame structure in the City of Syracuse, and elements of the 

original wood have found their way into the design of Eden's bar 

and other aesthetic elements.  

     Eden is open for dinner at 5:00 pm Tuesday through Saturday. 

There are plans in the works to host special Sunday dinners from 

time to time, featuring menus designed by guest chefs from cities 

including New York, Chicago, Nashville and more.   

 

 

 After several Italian restaurants Sue and 

Hoss began selling apple cider donuts at 

the Regional Market in Syracuse. The 

donut stand became so popular that they 

decided to branch out with a donut shop 

in Liverpool. After two years they were 

certain that they could do better in the 

right location, which was eventually 

discovered at One Park Place on State 

Street.  This 3500 square foot space was 

big enough for us to expand our menu to 

include breakfast and lunch and get back 

to their roots with homemade bagels, pizza, roast beef and burgers in addition to our donuts and coffee.  Due 

to the expanded menu and proximity to the city jail, the courthouse, the police department and the sheriff's 

office, they’ve as the Jail Hoss Rock Cafe.  It opened in January and it is owned and operated by Suzi, Logan 

and Rich Lickfield. 

 


